TECHNICAL SUMMARY

Low Power Television Station WYAM-LD
Facility ID: 17351 File Number: BLDTL20130828AEQ

Channel 28, 12.2 KW ERP, 245.1m AMSL

This application is a Special Displacement Window application for WYAM-LP, currently licensed
on Channel 15 in Priceville, Alabama. WYAM-LP has been displaced by full power station WAFF,
Facility ID: 591, as a result of the FCC’s repurposing of the 600 MHz. Band for wireless services.
WYAM has been licensed and operating since prior to April 13, 2017.

An interference analysis of the proposed WYAM-LD facility on Channel 28 was conducted using
the FCC’s TV Study Software and the results of that study are attached as an exhibit. The
proposed facility meets the FCC’s interference protection requirements for “caused”
interference to protected facilities.

Applicant hereby accepts possible “received” interference of 3.43% from proposed pending
application filed by WUOA-LD, Facility ID: 990 (File Number: BLANKO00O0051651). No
interference was shown exceeding FCC limits to the proposed WUOA-LD facility from
WYAM-LD.





